
 

 

Notice 25.01.2022 

Attention all 3rd and 5th semester students: If you have not 

paid your college fees for the current semester (3rd or 5th), then 

immediately go to birparacollege.com and do so by clicking on 

CBCS Quick Fees Pay on or before 10/02/2022. Those who 

fail to pay now will not get their mark sheets after the 

publication of results of 3rd and 5th semester examinations. 

https://birparacollege.com/
https://birparacollege.com/cbcs_quick_fess_pay_or

